
 

Wisconsin Chiefs of Police Association Statement Regarding Speaker’s Task 
Force on Racial Disparities 

 

The Wisconsin Chiefs of Police Association was honored to have two members of our leadership team 
serve as members and participate in the ongoing dialogue with the Speaker’s Task Force on Racial 
Disparities. Our organization applauds co-chairs Representative Steineke and Representative Stubbs 
who helped lead a helpful discussion with a wide range of input from citizens throughout Wisconsin. 
 
Our organization is proud to support the concepts put forward by the Speaker’s Task Force on Racial 
Disparities in their report and look forward to working with legislators on both sides of the aisle to pass 
meaningful legislation that helps improve our communities. 

 


